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CITY of CHICAGO

NOTICE OF A VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE SUBSTANTIAL

AMENDMENT TO THE 2021 ACTON PLAN AND 2023 DRAFT ACTION PLAN

The City of Chicago’s Office of Budget and Management, along with various
HUD-Funded City Departments, will host a public hearing on the 2023 Draft
Action Plan, which includes estimated funding in the amount of $162,861,700
from the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
to provide resources to low-and-moderate income people and communities
across the Chicago. This public hearing will also include a review the Substantial
Amendment to the 2021 Action Plan, which includes new funds received under
the American Rescue Plan (ARP) to support the Emergency Solutions Grant in the
amount of $663,000. This hearing will inform residents of eligible and priority
funding categories and allow the public to provide input on the recommended
uses of the funding received by HUD.

The 2023 Action Plan in the amount of $163,524,700, includes the

following programs:

• Community Development Block Grant (CDBG): $76,610,000
o Unobligated Carryover: $35,380,000
o Anticipated Program Income: $1,200,000

• HOME Partnership Investment program (HOME): $21,442,700
o Anticipated Program Income: $11,219,000

• Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS (HOPWA): $10,133,000
• Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG): $6,877,000
• Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG – ARP): $663,000

A virtual Public Hearing will be held on December 22, 2022, at 5:30pm.

You are invited to a Zoom webinar.
When: Dec 22, 2022 05:30 PM Central Time (US and Canada)

Topic: HUD Action Plan Public Hearing

Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iKXEcRtcSkSrABA1UqGf5g

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the webinar.

To view the draft plan and additional information on the HUD-funded programs,
please visit: http://www.cityofchicago.org/grants. Comments on the Substantial
Amendment to the Action Plan will be accepted through February 3, 2023.

Address correspondence to the Office of Budget and Management, City Hall,
Room 604, 121 N. LaSalle Street, Chicago, Illinois 60602, Attention: Latoya

Vaughn, or send by email to GrantSupport@cityofchicago.org.
If you have any further questions, please contact the Office of Budget and

Management at (312) 744-7755.


